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Dear parents:  …. still loads going on every day.  One message please if we do print off work for you come and 
collect it and be roughly on time as this helps as well. With limited staff it is quite challenging running around to gates 
all day and as you can see one week later work still not collected. Busy days so lots of photos … 

and finally …. lovely Friday February 5th almost feels like back to normal in the playgrounds….. just checked 53 
children in today more than double the Hackney average ….. roll on March 8th and here’s hoping no new variants and 
no more conversations dominated by mutations and strains and ….. roll on Spring and Summer 2021.

Pics  of the week:  

New Rain Forest mural taking shape in our main hall by Lily our artist in residence … uncollected work in the main entrance … 
what our teachers lateral flow test kits look like … my lucky England rugby shirt ready …the Amazon packaging and bubble 
wrap for my new Swiss Victorinox palette knife??  … Joe Wickes workouts and scenes lunch time from our playgrounds looking 
almost like February 2020 …. maybe the last year was all a bad dream or a parallel universe ….. oh well.. !!


